
  SBCA Meeting, June 17th, 2015  

 

MEETING MINUTES 

for 

Shady Banks Civic Association General Neighborhood Meeting 

Held June 17th, 2015 

Hortt Park Community Center 

The Shady Bank’s Civic Association General Neighborhood Meeting was called to order at 7:04 pm by 

President Barbara Haggerty. 

 

Police Report updates were presented by the NAT officers, Mr. Fernandez and Mr. Cuevas.  There was 

one domestic burglary in the past month. Members mentioned the need of more speed traps for rush hour 

for the NAT officers to look into. To view more details about crimes reported by neighbors, visit 

NextDoor.com and view Shady Banks. Official neighborhood statistics can be found at FLPD.org. 

 

The Treasury Report was presented by Treasurer Don Haggerty with $13,389.45 residing in the account. 

The Board approved the report. 

 

Minutes from the SBCA meeting of May 20
th
, 2015 were reviewed and approved by the Board. 

 

Committee gave updates on their progress. The tennis courts building project will have 5 trees that will be 

transplanted around the courts. For more information please contact Sheri Roberts for progress. 

 

There was a motion approved for Jeff and Safety chair to call the City about adding a speed study for the 

neighborhood on 12
th
 court. 

 

Some discussion was made on the possibility of local girl scouts doing a Haunted House in October. The 

board will be looking into the availability of Hortt Park and the parking lot on Saturday, October 31
st
. 

 

The point of contact for the FDOT wall project is John Olson, Project Manager for FDOT, (954) 777-

4452. The Consultant is Amin Ahmed from Stanley Consultants, (561) 876-5082. 

The next Board Meeting will be July 15
th
 at 7pm. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:33pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Jessica Bowles, SBCA Secretary 

 


